

September 8, 2023

Re: Important Safety Recall for CZ All American Single Trap Shotguns

Dear Valued Customer,

CZ-USA has recently learned of a safety issue with all CZ All American Single Trap shotguns. CZ-USA is voluntarily initiating a recall of these shotguns to protect the safety of its customers because of the potential that they could unintentionally discharge if the trigger is pulled with the safety engaged and/or if they are dropped, even with the safety engaged.

To prevent the possibility of death or serious personal injury, you should immediately stop using your CZ All American Single Trap shotgun and not load or fire it until it has been returned to CZ-USA to be inspected and upgraded.

CZ-USA will upgrade the CZ All American Single Trap shotguns in the order in which it received them for inspection and upgrade pursuant to this recall. Although this recall affects all CZ All American Single Trap shotguns, you can confirm that your shotgun is affected by this recall by visiting www.czallamericansingletraprecall.com/check-your-serial-number.

If you own a CZ All American Single Trap shotgun, CZ-USA urges you to either visit the recall website at www.czallamericansingletraprecall.com, call Customer Service at 913-413-1812, or email czallamericansingletraprecall@cz-usa.com for information about returning your shotgun to CZ-USA for inspection and upgrading in accordance with this letter. Your shotgun will be inspected and upgraded free of charge. CZ-USA will also pay for the cost to ship your shotgun to it to be inspected and upgraded, and will ship it back to you free of charge.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. Thank you for your patience, your cooperation, and for choosing CZ. The safety of our customers comes first.

Sincerely,

Scott Schreiner

Chief Operating Officer, CZ-USA